Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From: Read, David

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2008 2:48 PM :

To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR); Linero, Alvaro

Subject: FW: Bio-oil Test Permit Permit Review Extension.
Attachments: Document.pdf

Time extension for e-grass bio-fuel project /6 3 66 / b= &)~ Pe
David Lybe. Kead

Engineering Specialist 1l

Special Projects Section

Bureau of Air Regulation (BAR)

Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
Florida DEP

Ph: 850-414-7268 or David.Read@dep.state.fl.us

From: Bradley, Chris [mailto:Chris.Bradley@pgnmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2008 2:36 PM

To: Read, David

Subject: Bio-oil Test Permit Permit Review Extension.

Good afternoon David.

| have attached the document you requested, waiver the permitting clock for an additional thirty days.
In addition to our telephone discussion earlier today, | understand there is the possibility of amending
the permit application to include the combustion of the equipment flush, which | strongly suspect will
be ethanol. | suspect the volume of this material will be very small in comparison to the volume of the
bio-oil to be burner; i.e., a de minimis quantity.

Also, because of design, fabrication and delivery of the fuel delivery skid, the execution date of this
project is approaching the permanent shutdown date (06/01/09) for the steam units at Bartow. |
wanted to explore the possibility of including the Anclote plant’s steam units in the application as a
possible substitute for the Bartow steam units. If this is possible, please advise how 1o proceed to
pursue this addition. '

‘Again, thank you for your assistance on this challenging project. Hav'e_ a great weekend.
Best regards,

Chris Bradley

Sr. Environmental Specialist

Technical Services/EHSS Section-POG
Progress Energy Florida, Inc.
Telephone: 727.820.5962

Fax: 727.820.5229

E-mail: Chris.Bradley@pgnmail.com

From: Read, David [mailto:David.Read@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2008 12:26 PM



~

To: Bradley, Chris
Subject: extension

Chris the lettér format is attached

Dwid Lybe Kead

Engineering Specialist II

Special Projects Section

Bureau of Air Regulation (BAR)

Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
Florida DEP

Ph: 850-414-7268 or David.Read@dep.state.fl.us

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is
committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank
you in advance for completing the survey.




